
Rotary Club of Everett, MA
May 20, 2010
     The Gears
Present: President Steve, Diane, Michael, Lester, Tim, Lou, Rich A, Janet, Joe, Anne
Guest: Rev. Barbara Smith-Moran of the Grace Episcopal Church in Everett, who will be a member soon; Linda Murphy of Metro Credit Union
Bowl-A-Thon: Overwhelming success raising more than $7,000 towards our donation to Community Family. 

Chris will inducted as our next president on Tuesday, June 22, 2010.  The ceremony will be at The Ship on Rte. One.  Please mark your calendar and join us in wishing our new officers success and thanking our outgoing officers for a successful year.

Happy Dollars:

Anne's oldest is getting married this weekend in Philadelphia.  Congrats to Anne and her family.
Joe has one son graduating from Bentley College and has only one college tuition bill for son still at Boston College.  

Diane's daughter is beginning graduate school. Congrats to Lindsay!

Michael celebrated the birthday of three of his children this weekend.  

Janet's youngest attending her prom and then off to Romania to help the orphans. 

President Steve remembered that he is celebrating his 13th anniversary on May 24th.  Best wishes to Steve and his wife Alicia.
_____________________________

Sincere Sympathy: 
The Club had a moment of silence for Peter Dolan.  Mr. Dolan, who was fondly remembered by Joe S. and Lester, was the Assistant Superintendent of the Everett Public Schools. He will be missed by all who knew and worked with him.  He was a remarkable man.

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
Please note: June 3rd is the Rotary Scholarship Recipient's Luncheon. Please make every effort to attend and congratulate these students and their families.

June 22nd: Induction of New Officers 

